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1 T  -L. a. am pleased to announce the signing of RODS for OU #1 (sites 
#21, #24,/#78); OU #5 (site #2); and an Interim ROD for OU #lO 
(site #35). In the last two years our Installation Restoration 
(IR) Program has prospered due to improving relationships with 
the Environmental Protection Agency, Region IV; and the State of 
North Carolina. Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities Engineering 
Command has also played an important role in the success of our 
IR Program by providing adequate Defense Environmental 
Restoration Account funds, as well as superior staff support. 
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RECORDS OF DECISION (ROD) FOR OPERABLE UNIT (OU) #l AND 
#5, AND INTERIM ROD FOR.OU #lO -,ir< 

2. In the last two years, the diversified staff working within 
the IR Program has satisfied regulatory requirements, overseen 
the signing of RODS for 9 sites, and is currently working toward 
the signature of RODS for an additional I1 sites in FY 95. This 
will account for 18 of the 34 IR sites for which final RODS will 
have been signed by the end of FY 95. Additionally, we have 
completed two Time Critical Removal Actions this year. 

3. Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune would like to extend our 
appreciation to all who support our IR Program and we look 
forward to sustained excellence in the future. 

4. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. 
Robert L. Warren, Assistant Chief of Staff, Environmental 
Management Department, at telephone (910) 451-5003. 
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